TV ad script - LEZ campaign phase 3
If you drive in Glasgow, Aberdeen, Dundee and Edinburgh you’ll need to be prepared for Scotland’s Low Emission Zones.
Glasgow’s LEZ will be enforced from 1 June 2023. 
Any vehicles driving in the LEZ must meet the minimum emission standards.
Owners of non-compliant vehicles driving in Glasgow’s city centre LEZ will receive a Penalty Charge Notice from 1 June. Exemptions may apply. 
Don’t risk a penalty, check your vehicle now at low emission zones dot scot. 
Make sure you’re prepared.

